
North Shore Water Resilience Task Force 

Tuesday April 11th 2PM-3:30PM 

Register in advance for this meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0tdO6orDIqGdWACExCMic-7QbzqQVYOK97 

 

1. Welcome from Senator Tarr & Legislator Introductions 

 

2. Brief Update on RFP Subcommittee Progress  

 

3. Presentation by Rebecca Weidman, Director of Environmental and Regulatory Affairs at 

MWRA on the “MWRA Water System Expansion Evaluation to Ipswich River Basin 

Communities” 

 

4. Q & A  


